
 

 

                

               

 

 

 

 

3rd May 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our celebrations for the Royal Wedding on Friday 18th May 2018 we would like to invite children 

to dress up as if they had received an invite and were attending the wedding. For example, dresses, shirts, 

ties, anything you would wear to a wedding. (Children who do not wish to participate will need to be in 

school uniform).  

 

We would like to make a contribution to one of Prince Harry’s charities.  

Help for Heroes  https://www.helpforheroes.org.uk/give-support   and would like to suggest a donation of £1 

per pupil to this great cause.  

 

 Staff will also be participating so please keep your eyes peeled for Mrs Cook’s tiara and Mr Smith’s top hat 

and bow tie!  

 

We look forward to seeing all the wonderful outfits.  

 

Your sincerely  

School Office.  

 
Headteacher: Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 
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